January 5, 2011

NAME ADDRESS Seattle, WA

Dear FNAME,

Thank you for your generous \$20 donation to Explorations in Math! Your gift is already making a difference- we're making progress everyday building sustainable math culture in elementary school communities! Here is what two students are saying about the impact of your support:

"What I enjoy about math is it's challenging sometimes and I like challenges. I feel better about doing division and multiplication."

• Silas, age 9





"Math makes me feel happy. I like math because you get to work with numbers."

Alia, age 5

At Explorations in Math, we believe all students can succeed in math. Our data shows strong and positive indications of change—including students, parents, and even teachers who say they simply enjoy math more. With greater enjoyment they will play with, experiment with, and be challenged by math more often. The more they do it, the more proficient they will become.

In 2011, Explorations in Math will continue delivering high quality math education programs centered on helping elementary schools build a sustainable, non-reversible math-focused culture. Let us know if you'd like to see one of our programs in action over the school year.

Please be sure to check out our website for program and event updates. Again, we are most grateful for your kind and generous support.

Sincerely,

Tammie Schacher Executive Director www.explorationsinmath.org